TRANSLATION

Message received from the Council of Senegalese Shippers
(COSEC - Conseil Sénégalais des Chargeurs)

From 1 March 2019, an electronic Container Tracking Note (CTN), or Bordereau
Electronique de Suivi de Cargaison (BESC) in French, will be mandatory for all
shipments bound for Senegal.

The CTN number of each container must be indicated in the shipping instructions.
The CTN number can be obtained by the shipper on the dedicated website of the
Council of Senegalese Shippers (Conseil Sénégalais des Chargeurs — COSEC):

www.besc-senegal.net

The CTN number must also be shown on the Bill of Lading and the cargo
manifest.

Some shipowners will reserve the right not to load shipments which do not have
a CTN number.

The absence of a CTN number on a Bill of Lading or cargo manifest may be
sanctioned by a fine and increased charges which will be payable by the shipper.

We thank you for your confidence and remain at your disposal for any other
information.
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